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GMB CONFIDENT OF 'DRAMATICALLY' REDUCING ASDA JOB LOSSES 

AFTER MEETING COMPANY BOSSES 

We will continue to do everything possible to fight our members' corner and minimise 
any job losses 

Following a meeting with senior management at Asda House in Leeds, GMB expects to be able to 
significantly reduce this figure 

GMB says: 

 "This is a worrying, unsettling time for our ASDA members.  We appreciate the difficulties facing ASDA 
and other retailers and we want the company to be successful, increasing employment opportunities and 
improving pay, not cutting jobs.”  

We are at an early and delicate stage of the consultation process - which will last for at least 45 days. 

Following a meeting with Asda senior management, we are now hopeful we can dramatically reduce the 
number of redundancies the company makes. 

We will continue to do everything possible to fight our members' corner and minimise any job losses.” 

Next Steps 

We’re meeting with management again on Friday, 25th August, at ASDA House. Please let your local 
GMB rep have your comments and opinions before the meeting.  

ASDA are conducting 1 to 1 meetings with affected colleagues.  If you're a GMB member you are entitled 
to be represented by a GMB rep. Our advice is to take a GMB rep with you.  You are entitled to postpone 
your one to one if a rep is not available.  

If you're not a GMB member, please see your GMB rep for a form or you can join online www.gmb.org.uk  

 
 

Gary Carter 
GMB 
National Officer  

GMB YOUR VOICE IN ASDA – JOIN AT WWW.GMB.ORG.UK/JOIN 
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